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Question: What is the current state of naturalistic decision-making research in nursing? 

 

PCC 

 
Population: Nurses 

This scoping review will be about nurses who work within a healthcare setting, whether within acute 

care, long-term care, or community care. All nurses will be included within the literature search 

including Registered Nurses, Registered Practical Nurses/Licensed Practical Nurses, and Advanced 

Practice Nurses (including Clinical Nurse Specialists and Nurse Practitioners). The literature beyond 

the healthcare system will not be included. Nursing students, allied health, and patients will not be 

included.  

 

Concept: Naturalistic Decision Making 

The concept of interest will be naturalistic decision making. Consideration will be given to any way in 

which naturalistic decision making has been incorporated in the literature. Researchers and authors 

discussing decision-making which does not include naturalistic decision-making will not be included. 

 

Context: Naturalistic Decision Making Relating to Nursing 

Articles will be included if they have discussion of naturalistic decision making as it relates to 

healthcare and the healthcare setting. Those articles which do not include naturalistic decision making 

or do not ‘discuss’ this form of decision-making within the healthcare setting will not be included 

within this review. 
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